

Dear Prospective Sponsor:

HAPPY NEW YEAR! Saint James Elementary
School in Red Bank is holding its annual Step Up For St. James student walk fundraiser on
May 5th, 2010. Our Step Up For St. James banner with the names of all of our sponsors
who donated \$50.00 or more in cash or merchandise will be hung in front of St. James
School. We would like to invite you to become one of our sponsors. For
a donation of \$50.00, you can become a sponsor and have your company or family
name displayed on the banner. For a donation of \$200.00, you can become one of
our major sponsors and have your name and logo more prominently displayed on
the banner. In addition to cash donations, we are also interested in gift cards or
other merchandise that can be offered as prizes to our student walk participants. A
list of all sponsors will also be distributed to all of the families who have students
in Saint James School.

This is a great opportunity to advertise your business and help support our children. If you are interested in becoming a sponsor, please return the form below with your contribution or check made payable to St. James School by March 5, 2010.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Stephanie Murray (Chairperson) at (732)-671-3886

Step Up for St. James Sponsors	
Name	_ Phone
Name for Banner	
Donation/Gift	